Chairman Rick Kochel called to order the Earl Township Board of Supervisors meeting,
held on Thursday January 21, 2021, at 7:00 a.m. The following were present:
Supervisors Rick Kochel and Tom Plitt.

The Supervisors are agreeable to waiving the requirement to purchase additional sewer
capacity for the Brandon Rutt, 9 Runway Avenue beauty salon that approved by the
Zoning Office in 2013.

Rick made a motion to enact the mandatory sewer connection for residence within one
hundred and fifty feet (150°) of the public sewer system and in accordance with the
Earl Township Ordinance No. 2 of 1986, which regulates the Public Sewage
Connection and Collection. This is relative to the sewer extension being constructed
by Tri-S Management along North Hollander Road and Maple Grove Road. Tom
seconded the motion and all voted yes.

Tom made a motion to acknowledge the resignation of Patrick Kidd as an Earl
Township Water and Sewer Operator effective January 27, 2021, and to redistribute
his non-vested pension funds to the eligible employees. Rick seconded the motion and
all voted yes.

The Supervisors reviewed the application submitted previously by Spencer Beck and
approved interviewing Mr. Beck as a Water and Sewer Operator.

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Brenda S Becker, Secretary



